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To all Wycliffe Associates,

We are planning to have a barbecue dinner at the Wycliffe Office in Subang Jaya on
14th. July 2002 (Sunday) at  6.30pm. Address: 43, Jalan SS15/6, Subang Jaya

Special guests of the evening will be Mr. Robert Lovatt and family from the Wycliffe
Asia Area Office in Manila. Robert and his wife Leanne, have served full-time with
Wycliffe Bible Translators since 1987. Prior to this Robert served on the Board of
Wycliffe Bible Translators New Zealand for 7 years. They served for more than 5 years
in Vanuatu from 1988 to 1993. In 1993, they left Vanuatu for Queensland Australia to
take up the responsibility of Regional Director. They then moved to Manila, Philippines
in October 2000 to join the WBTI Asia Area Office. He is now serving as senior
Consultant for Development.

We hope that all Wycliffe Associates will have a great time getting to know and
encourage each other to serve in this layman ministry.

Please reply by 7th. July 2002 stating the number of persons attending.

We look forward to your presence.

Thank you,

WA Coordinator
Wycliffe Associates Malaysia.


